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Florida Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. J. W. Williams, Jr.

Vice President, Nuclear
Energy Department

P. 0. Box 14000
Juno Beach, FL 33408

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: CONFIRMATION OF CONCURRENCE — TURKEY POINT UNITS 3 AND 4
DOCKET NOS. 50-250 AND 50-251

This letter confirms the telephone conversation of February 21, 1984, between my
staff and your staff in which we concurred in your schedule for resuming opera-
tion of your Turkey Point Facility, Units 3 and 4.

This concurrence relates to our Confirmation of Action Letter to you dated
February 16, 1984. The basis of this concurrence is your satisfactory action to
resolve the electrical bus issues as discussed by your staf'f in meetings with the
NRC on February 17 and 20 in the Region II Office. This concurrence is also
based on your commitments contained in a Florida Power and Light Company letter
to us dated February 21, 1984, and on our onsite inspection activities.

Should you have any questions, we will be glad to discuss them.

Sincerely,

James P. O'Reilly
Regional Administrator

cc: H. E. Yaeger, Site Manager

bcc: NRC Resident Inspector
. - D. McDonald-,-DOR
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